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AAT Jewellery Policy 
 
 
 

AAT Policy in line with the East Sussex Health & Safety Policy, states that no child 

(boy or girl) should wear jewellery in school. We do not allow hooped earrings, 

necklaces, nose studs, bracelets and rings. We are, however, prepared to accept ear 

studs, although we do recommend that they are taken out for P.E., swimming and 

games. 

 

We do not allow visible tattoos, nail varnish or coloured hair in school. We also do 

not allow ‘extreme’ haircuts, e.g. tram lines, shapes, etc. These are not part of the 

school uniform. The headteacher/head of school will decide what is appropriate. 

Our policy has been agreed in the interests of our children, so please support us in 

our aim to keep your child/children safe in school. 
 


